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Repair or Replace? That is the question 

Dated sign at the base of the Highway 24 off-ramp 
at the Acalanes Road exit. Photo Cathy Tyson 

This is one of three aging signs that welcome drivers to 
Lafayette. Stakeholders, especially in the Acalanes area on 
the west edge of the city who originally brought up the need 
for repairs, are concerned that their idea has morphed into 
the replacement of all three city welcome signs. The 
directors and landscape committee of the Acalanes Valley 
Homeowners Association have not liked any of the proposed 
contemporary designs put forth by the city, describing them 
as "stark" and "cold." The group and the city are meeting to 
discuss the matter - whatever direction that takes, a 
proposal for new signs would have to go through the 
Planning Commission. C. Tyson 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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